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NOTICE TO PROCEED

26 December 2024

To Whom It May Concern,

Please be informed that pursuant to the Notice of Award dated 26 December
2024 issued by the Head of Procuring Entity — Philippine Consulate General, Jeddah,
you are hereby given this Notice to Proceed as the service provider for the procurement
of various ICT supplies, CPU and computer parts of the Consular section of the
Consulate.

This Notice is issued in accordance with the requirements of Republic Act 9184,
or the Government Procurement Reform Act of the Philippines.

Sincerely yours,

ALFRE S A. GUIANG
Consul and Actirfg Head of Procuring Entity
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